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I don't see a comment location on the web site but I want to express my support for rotating
auditing companies.  I have been voting against retaining accounting firms for years.  In fact, I think
the rotation should include a truly independent firm such as the IRS.  Not every year or even every
other, but once every few years.  This will enforce the keeping of good accounting practices.
 
Thank you,
 
Kirk Sorensen
Valley Head, WV
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